
October 9, 2024 

 

To Johns Creek Planning & Zoning, 

 

We would like to defer the November rezoning hearings of 9110 Brumbelow Rd, Johns Creek, 

GA, 30022 by one month due to the new 10 ft trail construction requirement added by the 

Public Works Department and our need to further understand the resultant implications on the 

lot.  

 

We look forward to participating in the next Planning Commission and City Council public 

hearings on December 16, 2024, and January 6, 2025 respectively. 

 

Regards, 

Ishir Vasavada 

Property Owner 

9110 Brumbelow Road 

Johns Creek, GA 
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